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August 31, 2020 
 

 
 
Julia Bauscher 
Food Service Director 
Jefferson County Public Schools 
3332 Newburg Rd. 
Louisville, KY 40232-4020 
 
Re: Notice of 2020-2021 FFVP Grant Award 
 
Dear Julia, 

 
On behalf of the Division of School and Community Nutrition, Kentucky Department of Education and the USDA, it is my 
pleasure to inform you that a Fresh Fruit and Vegetable program grant to Jefferson County Public Schools in the amount of 
$834,868.65 has been approved for the 2020-2021 school year beginning October 1, 2020 and ending June 30, 2021. The 
Fresh Fruit and Vegetable Program as authorized by Section 4304 of Public Law 110-234,The Food, Conservation, and 
Energy Act of 2008. 
 

Site Name  Award Amount  

Roosevelt Perry Elementary  $                9,732.99  

Byck Elementary  $              18,608.67  

Atkinson Academy  $              16,440.18  

Wheatley Elementary  $              16,641.90  

Frayser Elementary  $              16,742.76  

Mcferran Preparatory Academy  $              44,025.39  

Maupin Elementary  $              16,843.62  

Portland Elementary  $              13,313.52  

Hazelwood Elementary School  $              27,433.92  

Engelhard Elementary  $              17,247.06  

Cane Run Elementary  $              19,718.13  

Crums Lane Elementary  $              21,130.17  

Dixie Elementary  $              19,566.84  

Watson Lane Elementary  $              16,389.75  

Cochran Elementary  $              16,894.05  

Rutherford Elementary  $              25,013.28  

Mill Creek Elementary  $              26,173.17  

At-Risk Shelby Traditional Academy  $              37,872.93  



   
 

   
 

Rangeland Elementary  $              21,533.61  

Breckinridge/Franklin Elementary  $              21,987.48  

Minors Lane Elementary  $              18,659.10  

Young Elementary  $              17,247.06  

Price Elementary  $              21,987.48  

Gutermuth Elementary  $              20,121.57  

Wellington Elementary  $              21,432.75  

Layne Elementary  $              18,659.10  

Slaughter Elementary  $              21,432.75  

Foster Traditional Academy  $              28,492.95  

Blue Lick Elementary  $              26,324.46  

Blake Elementary  $              25,668.87  

Indian Trail Elementary  $              26,627.04  

Shacklette Elementary  $              20,676.30  

Camp Taylor Elementary  $              23,550.81  

Sanders Elementary  $              20,878.02  

Kenwood Elementary  $              29,501.55  

Johnsontown Road Elementary  $              15,935.88  

Klondike Elementary  $              23,601.24  

Fairdale Elementary School  $              30,762.30  

FFVP Grant Total  $            834,868.65  
 
The Division of School and Community Nutrition is grateful and proud to support your Fresh Fruit and Vegetable Program. 
Thank you for introducing school children to a variety of produce that they otherwise might not have the opportunity to 
sample! And thank you for your efforts to improve healthy eating habits and to help elementary schools create healthier 
school food environments.   
 
Sincerely, 

 
Lauren Moore, Director 
Division of School and Community Nutrition 


